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Waitara Public School 
Works notification 

11 September 2020 

Planned power outage to local area around Waitara Public School 

Dear resident,  
 
As part of Ausgrid’s network restoration within the Wahroonga area, there will be a planned power interruption on 
Friday 18 September 2020 between 9:00am and 5:00pm. The interruption is necessary to allow crews to safely do 
their work. If you are impacted by this interruption, you will have recently received a notification from Ausgrid.  
 
If you are a registered life support customer, you will have received a separate notification from Ausgrid to notify 
you that your power supply should not be interrupted. Please contact Ausgrid if you have any questions about 
your power supply during this work.  
 
We strive to minimise the impact of our works on the local community and appreciate your understanding for any 
inconvenience the project may cause.  

As per the original Ausgrid notification, please direct any enquiries about the planned interruptions to the number 
provided on that notification. Further information about planned network work is available at 
Ausgrid.com.au/planned-interruptions. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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